
 
 

Notice to Residents of Temporary Road Closure of 

Davy Street, Bath on December 1st, 2022 
 

On Thursday, December 1st from 5:00 p.m. until 8:00 p.m., Merry Little 
Main Street will take place in downtown Bath. 
 
Please be advised of a temporary road closure of Davy Street, between 
Main Street and Queen Street, from 3:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. on Thursday, 
December 1, 2022. This road closure is planned to accommodate activities 
associated with Merry Little Main Street, including set-up and clean-up. 
Residents affected by this closure are kindly asked to safely park along 
side streets for the duration of the closure.  
 
To learn more about this event, visit loyalist.ca/events. 
 
We apologize for any 
inconvenience this may 
cause. If you have any 
questions, please contact 
the undersigned.  
 
Lyndsay Tee 
Manager of Heritage, 
Culture & Tourism  
ltee@loyalist.ca  
(613) 561-2299 
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